
Ponoka County 
 

NOTICE OF APPEAL HEARING 

 
RE:  Development Permit Application 

NW 10-42-26-W4 [Lot 6 | Plan 792 1839] 
 

This is to notify you that an appeal has been made to the Subdivision and Development 
Appeal Board of Ponoka County regarding the decision of the Development Officer to 
refuse an application for the manufacturing of agricultural products on the above noted 
parcel, as requested by Horny Industries Inc.  

 
An appeal hearing has been scheduled as follows: 

 
 

Place of Hearing: Ponoka County Council Chambers 
  4205 - Highway #2A 
  Ponoka, Alberta 
 
Time of Hearing: 2:00 p.m.  
 
Date of Hearing: Thursday, November 16, 2023 

 
 

Any person affected by the proposed development has the right to present a written brief to 
the hearing and/or be present and be heard at the hearing. You may forward your 
comments/concerns prior to the hearing by phone, fax or email as noted below. 
 

Robin Dubitz, Clerk 
Subdivision and Development Appeal Board 
Ponoka County 
4205 Highway #2A  
Ponoka, Alberta   T4J 1V9 
Phone:   (403) 783-3375 
Fax:        (403) 783-6965 
robindubitz@ponokacounty.com   

 
All information is posted to the County’s civic website as it is received, for public 

access. https://ponokacounty.civicweb.net/filepro/documents/ 
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